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Family is at the heart of ICGS

At Immaculate Conception Grade School, we believe that family is important to the 
education, growth and development of our students.  Our IC family extends from the 
school, to the parish, and into our homes and our community. We believe in order for 
students to thrive socially and emotionally, we must create an environment where 
students feel safe, included, accepted, and where their voices are valued.

The parents and teachers are committed to an active and engaged learning 
atmosphere and work together to help students succeed. The relationships the 
teachers and staff have with our IC families make them feel more welcome and 
more willing to be involved. You see the success and the pride that goes along with 
accomplishment and the self-satisfaction that comes from being a  good person and 
part of the IC family

At home, we encourage our families to be engaged and participate in the 
education of their children. Parents are welcome and encouraged to attend weekly 
mass. They are invited to participate in various activities and events to support the IC 
children. At Immaculate Conception the sense of belonging, the lifelong friendships 
that are developed here, the enduring Catholic faith, the meaningful experiences, 
and the opportunities to give back, truly begin with family. We are IC.

“My husband Steve and I truly valued the partnership we had with the teachers and 
administration at ICGS. From excellent faith formation and service opportunities to 
competitive opportunities in academics and athletics, ICGS nurtures the whole child. We 
chose to send our three daughters to a school that reinforces our belief that, through every 
one of life’s challenges God will always be with them. In a rapidly changing world, we 
feel that this belief, instilled from a young age, will carry our girls through their most difficult 
struggles. We also appreciate the sense of responsibility that was instilled in our daughters. 
They learned that they are called to serve others and to use their talents to improve our 
world. Thank you, ICGS, for expecting the most from our children in every aspect of their 
elementary education.” Kathleen and Steve Hillsman, Parents of ICGS Alumni

WE ARE IC
132 Arthur St. Elmhurst, Illinois    |    www.icgradeschoolelmhurst.org     |     630.530.3490     


